
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Santa’s Mailbox 
November 24th – December 10th 

Mailbox is located on the front 

steps of the City Hall building. 

The Bluffton Parks Department is happy to deliver 

your child’s letter to Santa between November 24th 

and December 10th.  Each child will receive a 

personalized letter back with a small gift enclosed.  

Please make sure that the child’s name and address  

are clearly marked on the 

outside of the envelope.   

This is a free service and  

no postage is needed.   

Questions call 824-6069. 
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